
April 11, 2020 

 

An open letter to Senator King, 

 

I was dismayed to see your name on this list as a member of the Senate who voted against the recent 

stimulus bill to help our American citizens.  Is this true? 

 

 
 

What were you thinking?  At a time such as this when our citizens are hanging on during this crisis, you 

are able to vote not to assist them yet continue to take a paycheck from our government.  How 

thoughtful and caring of you. I believe you need to explain your vote publicly and should do so 

immediately. 

 

Second, I am concerned that 44% of the Senate Intelligence Committee that you sit on also voted in the 

negative.  Do the democrats on this committee also not care about our citizens?  More importantly, 

could you answer me why these border and ocean state Senators are against our American citizens and 

support open borders?  What are you all protecting Senator?   

 

A public reply is warranted, not just a form letter from one of your staffers… 

 

Cordially, 

 

Kevin Bushey, Ashland, Me 

Candidate for Maine House, #151 

207-551-5024 

 

 


